
 

     

  

  

 

The Institute for Global Dialogue (IGD) associated with 

UNISA 

 & 

The Friedrich Ebert Stiftung (FES)  

 

Invite you to a symposium on  

Argentina’s G20 presidency: implications for the G20-Africa partnership 

Argentina’s hosting of the G20 summit in 2018 presents a significant opportunity for 

it to represent the needs and expectations of Latin America and the Caribbean  (LAC) 

as a whole, as well as advancing a cohesive regional strategy of the Latin American 

bloc within the G20 (Argentina, Brazil, and Mexico). Historically, Latin American 

regional priorities have often been marginalised in G20 debates as a result of the 

failure of the Latin American bloc to present a well-articulated, cohesive position on 

key issues on the G20 agenda.  

The symposium seeks to situate Argentina’s G20 presidency in the context of Latin 

America, and specifically its relations with the African continent. How will 

Argentina’s presidency frame Latin American-African relations in the context of the 

G20 partnership with Africa? How can African stakeholders utilise Argentinian 

priorities to achieve their own development priorities? Will Argentina position itself 

as a key actor in bringing a cohesive Latin American perspective to the G20? In light 

of Buenos Aires’ significance for South-South cooperation, what opportunities exist 

for advancing the interests of the Global South? 

 

Date: 03 July 2018 

Venue: Burgers Park Hotel, Corner of Lilian Ngoyi and Minnaar Street, Pretoria 

Time: 08h30 for 9h00 

RSVP: https://goo.gl/forms/7CrjDDeyVHijzXUG2 

Contact: 012 337 6131  

https://goo.gl/forms/7CrjDDeyVHijzXUG2

